
   

 

            

 

 

 

IT – Genium INET: Removal of OMnet Query JQ45  

 
The OMnet query JQ45 will as of May 18 2015 be discontinued and all subscriptions to the 

query will be ceased. The JQ45 query will be removed from OMnet API in an upcoming 

Genium INET release during 2015.  

 

For questions or comments, please contact: 

Technical Operations 

technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 

+ 46 8 405 6750 
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